
Current Presence In The Archdiocese 

We are located in the picturesque foothills of the Ozarks about 20 miles south of St. Louis.  Our 

monastery as a Powerhouse of Prayer reaches the Archdiocese and beyond as is testified by the 

many prayer petitions we receive each day by phone, letter or e-mail.  We often wonder how 

Sri Lanka, Spain and the Ukraine among others find us and send their prayer needs asking for 

the intercession of the Sisters. We do the sewing of the capes for the Knights and Ladies of the 

Holy Sepulchre.  Our group of dedicated Lay Associates meets each month for a talk on 

spirituality to encourage them in their daily journey with the Lord in their families and work 

places. They try in their own way to carry on the VIVA MEMORIA of Jesus. 

Our day is a simple one scheduled with Prayer as our priority. The Mass is the focal point of the 

day. We come together as a Community five times a day remembering you and your intentions 

and giving praise and thanksgiving.  Each day there is time for personal prayer and spiritual 

reading.  We have devotion to  Our Mother of Perpetual Help and each  June19-27 there is a 

public Novena to which many people come.  Every Sister has one or two specific seminarians of 

the Archdiocese as a Prayer Partner. 


